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Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
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Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca
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LOCAL
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SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL
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Dr. Imelda Gunawan
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416-944-2973
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Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467
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In keeping with your Catholic faith
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647.660.5056

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
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452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707
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CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882
C 416-543-8852

www.TeamJonAmante.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
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Serving Cabbagetown
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www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available

Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide
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PharmaChoice Advice
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David Chan & Jim Giontsis
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FREE DELIVERY
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University preparatory
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NEED HELP?
Call Birthright
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www.birthright.org

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422
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4:30 pm ♦ Feliziano De Belen

8:30 am ♦ For the People
11:00 am ♦ Daniel Barbosa

5:00 pm ♦ Gerard Cornelis

5:00 pm ♦

7:00 pm ♦ Suzanne McAllister

1:00 pm ♦
3:00 pm ♦

March 2023 2022 Diff
Last Wkd $ 2,757 $ 1,542 � $ 1,216
Mth Total $11,194 $ 9,978 � $ 1,216

Our special collection on Good Friday, 
April 7th is for the "Needs of  the Holy 
Land", a Pontifi cal request in support of  
the Pastoral works, Catholic schools and 
social assistance in the Holy Land and the 
upkeep of  Holy Sites. 

Let us give generously to respond to the 
needs of  the Church in the land of  Jesus.

Today is Palm Sunday. In our Lenten 
observance, we have been called to 
welcome Jesus into our hearts. Let 
us follow His example of  sacrifi ce by 
sharing with those who need our help the 
most. One way we can do so is by giving 
generously to ShareLife.
Thank you for your support and for living 
the Gospel by providing for those in need.

After a long hiatus, we are pleased to announce the 
much anticipated return of  our Coffee Socials.  
The parish's Social Committee will host our fi rst 
Coffee Social on Saturday, April 22nd, following the 
4:30 pm Mass and Sunday, April 23rd, following the 
8:30 am and 11 am Masses in our parish hall. All are 

welcome and encouraged to stop by for coffee, tea or a sweet treat, and stay for friendly 
conversations with fellow parishioners!

(No 5:00 pm Mass)
Mass of  the Lord's Supper - 7:00 pm

Adoration until 9:30 pm

The Lord's Passion
1:00 pm & 3:00 pm

Stations of  the Cross - 5:30 pm

Easter Vigil - 8:00 pm
(No 4:30 pm Mass)

8:30 am & 11:00 am

Please join us on April 7th, at 7:30 pm, 
as our parish hosts artistic director, Mark 
Wood-Salomon, organist, David Simon 
and the Together in Worship Canada 

 Choir, as they enable our 
refl ection on Christ’s death through word 
and music, with works by Fauré, Allegri, 
Victoria, Lotti, and Lobo, performed by 
some of  Toronto’s fi nest musicians.
Save by purchasing tickets in advance at 

 or from parish staff  after 
Mass or during offi ce hours. 
Tickets will also be available 
at the door for full price: 
Adults: $25; Child/Senior: $20.

Parishioners are invited to attend a regional 
Mass of  Welcome taking place on April 
11th at 7 pm at Blessed Trinity Parish.  A 
reception will follow Mass in the parish 
hall. All are welcome. Please continue to 
keep Archbishop Leo in your prayers as he 
begins his ministry as our shepherd.

Don’t carry cash or even own cheques?  
Want to collect miles or points on your 
credit card?  A single or monthly donation 
through your credit card is a great option.  
Tax receipts are issued immediately for a 
single donation and at the end of  the year for 
a recurring gift.  Select the Donate button at 
stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org or scan the 
QR code.  Please ensure that 
“St. Paul’s Basilica, Toronto” is 
selected from the Parish drop 
down menu when signing up.
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Holy Week is a beautiful journey through the pivotal events in 
Jesus’ life.  Today we accompany Him into Jerusalem and then 
see how quickly everything changes.  This is why our redemption 
is a kind of  shock.  We are not ready for it.  Silence descends and 
then the impossible becomes true.  And we are created anew to 
be with Him forever.  
This Holy Week will also be the fi rst for our new archbishop, 
Francis Leo.  This Tuesday, April 4th, the priests and deacons 
will hear him share with us the ways in which we are called 
to collaborate with him as he celebrates the Mass of  Chrism.  
That’s what we rely on in the Church – working together.  As 
priests, the bishop is only free to minister to all of  the people he 
is responsible for if  we actively say, “Yes”, when he calls us to a 
particular service.  He has lots on his plate.  It is easy to rhyme 
off  the number of  parishes in our Archdiocese and think that it 
is a big enough responsibility.  The 226 parishes are just the start.  
We have something like 250 lay movements in the Archdiocese 
representing different linguistic, cultural, national and spiritual 
origins.  We have religious communities of  women and men.  
We have Catholic social agencies and retreat centres and our big 
Catholic institutions as well in healthcare and education.  

While it has been said before, I sense we are at a crossroads 
now which is calling us to re-engage and introduce new vigor.  
Statistics can make us glib.  Fewer people are going to church 
etc.  I don’t remember St. Paul ever adverting to proclaiming the 
Gospel against the odds.  He simply got fi lled up with Christ 
and went and did it.  If  we want our celebration of  Easter to 
be fruitful perhaps it is time in the Easter Season to think about 
becoming more actively engaged in the beautiful mission of  our 
faith.  It would be wonderful to see our ministries at the parish 
grow.  And for our vocations in the world it would be great to 
become more anchored in our closeness to Christ so that others 
could come to know Him through us. 
As time goes on, I will be refl ecting back to you more of  the 
experience of  working with our new archbishop and sharing his 
vision and the practical ways we can all be involved.  
And lastly, I would just like to remind you to feel welcome next 
week to join our retired archbishop, Cardinal Collins at the 11am 
Easter Mass.  Have a blessed Holy Week.
In Christ,
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Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422




